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Ref: FOI/GS/ID 6217    
 

Please reply to: 
FOI Administrator 

Trust Management 
Maidstone Hospital 

Hermitage Lane 
Maidstone, Kent  

ME16 9QQ 
Email: mtw-tr.foiadmin@nhs.net 

04 September 2020 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Theft of drugs. 
 
You asked: 
 
“How many staff, both clinical and non-clinical, have faced disciplinary action 
for theft of property belonging to the trust between Jan 1st and 22nd July 
2020.  
 
Please provide details of what was stolen and the number of items for the first 
5 cases in each month.  
 
Trust response: 
 
No staff have been subject to disciplinary action for theft of Trust property 
during the period January 1st to July 22nd 2020. 
 


